
 City Council Report 
 
Date: October 6, 2025 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Deputy City Manager/Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Kristy Garcia, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Five-Year Term Contract for Water/Wastewater Corrosion Monitoring and 
Testing Services for the Water Resources Department (Citywide) 

 
Recommendation 
 
Council is requested to approve the award as recommended. 
 
A committee representing the Water Resources Department and Procurement Services 
evaluated responses and recommend awarding the contract to the highest scored 
proposals from Accurate Corrosion Control, Inc., Corrpro Companies, Inc., and Farwest 
Corrosion Control Company at $350,000 annually, with an annual increase allowance of up 
to 5% or the adjusted Consumer Price Index.  
 
Background / Discussion 
 
This contract will establish a list of qualified contractors who will provide services related to 
corrosion monitoring and cathodic protection systems. These services will include annual 
inspection, testing, routine maintenance, and minor repairs. Regular corrosion monitoring 
and cathodic protection are essential to prolonging the lifespan of metal components in the 
City’s utility systems, reduce service disruptions, and prevent costly structural failures. The 
contractor’s services will support the City’s commitment to maintaining safe, efficient, and 
sustainable water and reclaimed water operations for the community.  
 
City staff issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) to all registered and known Water and 
Wastewater Monitoring and Testing Services Providers. Six proposal responses were 
received, all of which met the minimum requirements and were evaluated and scored in 
accordance with the City’s established policies and procedures and relative to the scoring 
criteria in the solicitation. Based on the evaluation results, the committee recommends 
awarding the contract to the highest-scoring respondents.    
 
Purchase Information 
 
Action: Award 
Procurement Type: Request for Proposals 
Contract Number: 2025133 
Local Consideration: Policy did not apply to this procurement method 
Protests Received: None 
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Initial Contract Term: Five years 
Possible Renewals: None 
Funding Source: Water & Wastewater Operations and Maintenance Fund  
 
Proposal Responses 
 
Accurate Corrosion Control, Inc. – Glendale, AZ   
Corrpro Companies, Inc. – Yorba Linda, CA     
Farwest Corrosion Control Company – Downey, CA   
JDH Corrosion Control, Inc. – Concord, CA 
Peak Corrosion Control, Inc. – Tucson, AZ 
Simpson Gumpertz & Heger, Inc. – Tampa Florida 
 
Proposal Scoring Results 
 

Respondent Total Points Possible / 100 

Accurate Corrosion (Recommended) 64.71 

Corrpro Companies (Recommended) 59.84 

Farwest Corrosion (Recommended) 56.95 

JDH Corrosion 50.07 

Peak Corrosion 53.13 

Simpson Gumperts & Heger 49.49 

 


